Mickale Mckithen
17006 Stricker. Eastpointe, MI 48021 313-929-1192 MickaleMckithen14@gmail.com

Mr. Chris Gwozdz
Science Teacher
Lake Shore High School

22980 East Thirteen Mile Road
St. Clair Shores, MI 48082
Dear Mr. Gwozdz,
In Mrs. Candela’s class, I have to ask two people for a Letter of Recommendation. Out of the teachers I had past or present, I chose you. I was hoping you would tell me what you see in me as a student in your class. What I see in you is an amazing teacher. You appreciate my work. I mostly see a fascinating science teacher.
I chose you because you are one of my favorite teachers. In my opinion, you are awesome as a teacher. I like when let us watch “Mythbusters”. You are also funny. You tell me and the rest of the class funny jokes and stories about you and your brother. It brings me laughter and joy listening to your story. You’re a helpful teacher. You are always helping me with lessons that I don’t understand. You make sure I understand it before a test. Most importantly, you are unpredictable. During class, you put on videos that we are not expecting; they are hilarious. My favorite unexpecting video was the “what does the fox.” 
Again, I would like to say thank you. I would need a Letter of Recommendation from you. The letter is due February 18th.  I’m hoping you say positive things about me as a student. I enjoy every minute of your class.
Sincerely,

Mickale Mckithen

